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February 6, 2025 

  
PowerSchool has posted its Notice of Data Breach For Individuals in the United States to share some 
important information regarding the recent cybersecurity incident involving personal information belonging to 
current or former students and teachers of schools  and districts like Culdesac Joint School District that use or 
used software called PowerSchool Student Information System SIS).  
 
https://www.powerschool.com/security/sis-incident/notice-of-united-states-data-breach/. The PowerSchool Notice 

contains important instructions regarding enrolling in two year of complimentary identity protection services 
through Experian. 
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